
 

 
 
 

 

 

03 July 2023 

 
 Dear parent/ carer  
 

Warner Brothers Studio Tour – The Making of Harry Potter – Year 10  
 

I am writing to invite your son/ daughter to attend Warner Brothers Studio Tour – The Making of 
Harry Potter. As part of the studio tour, students will take part in an exciting lesson which will 
broaden their understanding of how film makers apply a range of Media.  
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 28 September 2023.  
 
In order to arrive at Warner Brothers studio, we will need to be leave school at 7:30am to arrive 
at the studio by 9:30am. We will be leaving Warner Brothers Studio at 3:00pm to arrive back at 
school between 4:30 and 5:00pm.  
 
The cost of the trip is £50 which includes entry and tour of the studios, a tailored lesson, a green 
screen broom ride experience (which includes a free digital download) and a return coach.  
 
Students are expected to wear full school uniform for this trip. They will also be expected to 
bring a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be 
provided on the day. If students wish to purchase gifts from the giftshop, it is advised that 
money is kept to a minimum amount. Students are solely responsible for keeping any money 
safe and in their personal possession. The school will not be liable for any loss.  
 
In order to secure a place for your child on this visit, we ask that parents/ carers pay £50 by 
Monday 10 July. Payments can be made using the school’s online payment system (ScoPay) or 
via cash/ cheque to the Main Office (exact money is required for these methods). You will also 
need to complete the EVOLVE consent form sent electronically in a separate email.  
 
If you have any questions, please email me via general@thehambleschool.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Vincent  
Head of Media Studies 
 
If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

mailto:general@thehambleschool.co.uk

